
Notes on People 

United and the Chapin Question 
Dwight L. Chapin, Presi-

dent Nixon's former appoint-
ments secretary and now a 
figure in the Watergate in-
vestigation, needn't worry 
about keeping his job as a 
marketing 	official 	with 
United Air Lines, at least for the time being. Mr. Chapin 
has been accused by one Sen-
ate Select Watergate Com-
mittee witness, Donald H. 
Segretti, of hiring him to set 
up a network to spy on Dem-
ocratic candidates. But Ed-
ward E. Carlson, president of 
United; said yesterday that 
the constitutional rights that 
protect all Americans apply to 
Mr. Chapin. "If criminal 
charges are placed against 
him and he is found guilty," 
said Mr. Carlson, "we would 
then look at Chapin in the 
same way as another em-
ploye." 

for the city has been ap-
pointed a visiting prafessor 
in the political science de-
partment at Hunter College, 
where she will spend a year 
directing a study aimed at 
helping consumer protection 
agencies and organizations 
with their programs. The 
study was made possible by 
a grant from the Ford Foun-
dation. 
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